From: Brian <b.schmidt@charter.net>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 11:06 AM
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA

Subject: RIN 1210-AB32

Dear Sirs:

It has come to my attention that this bill would prohibit the sale of covered calls in an IRA. Selling covered calls is a
proven way for individual investors to get additional income from a stock that is already owned. It can also reduce losses
if the owned stock goes down in price. Please do not take this great benefit away from IRA investors.

Sincerely,

Brian J Schmidt
Delavan, WI
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